
 
 
 
 
 
December 2, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 728 
Re: Salt Lake City Per Diem Relief 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain has made a decision to grant limited relief of per diem charges incurred 
by our customers due to the closure of the Salt Lake City ramp.  
 
Additional free time will be given for all units that are currently outgate or units that 
outgate during the time the ramp is closed, but could not be returned to the Salt Lake City 
ramp. The additional free time will be from November 30, 2005 until the date the ramp 
re-opens for units currently outgate. For units that outgate on or after November 30, 
2005, the additional free days will be from the time of outgate until the date the ramp re-
opens.  
 
Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative with any 
questions. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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